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Works notification | 8 November 2024   
 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Tuesday 5 November 2024, a student was injured by falling on exposed rocks in the 
playground at Peakhurst South Public School. 

The sections of the playground with the rocks were immediately marked by witch’s hats and 
made out of bounds. Playground activity will be monitored by staff until the rocks are 
removed.  

The student has since recovered, however as a precaution we have engaged contractors to 
remove the exposed rocks from the playground on Saturday 9 and Sunday 10 November 2024. 
Soil will be laid to fill any holes created as a result of the removal.  

All work will be done outside of school hours over the weekend, in accordance with work, 
health and safety laws. 

Safety measures will be in place while work is being done.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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